Date: 6 August 1998
Your Ref: :
Our Ref: 4/1248/98GOV/AB/JDD
Contact: Ms A Bochnacki
Extension: 2579
Directline: (01442) 228579
' Fax: (01442) 228995

Mr A J Keen

The Natural History Museum
Cromwell Road

London

SW7 5BD

Dear Mr Keen
6 PARK STREET, TRING

| refer to your consultation under Circular 18/84 of the Notice of Intended Building
Works and to the above address.

Thank you for giving this Authority an opportunity to comment on your proposals for
replacement windows. | can confirm that the local planning authority wishes to raise
no objection to the proposed works provided they match the windows fitted by the
PSA some 25 years ago. The Council's Head of Conservation considers that it is
important for thin glazing bars to be used on the sashes to be restored, with no
horns.

Yours sincerely

Anna Bochnacki
' Principal Planning Officer
Planning Department
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